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Moroni, 24th August 2020 

 
 

Dear Commission Chairman, 
 
 

Subject: Outstanding compliance issues 
 
 

Reference is made to your letter from the 16th session of the Compliance Committee, held 
in Hyderabad, India, from 9–11 and 13 June 2019. We are pleased to inform you of the following: 
 

Regarding Resolution 13/06, the revised Fishery and Aquaculture Code was adopted 

earlier this year. The draft decree on the prohibition on oceanic whitetip sharks is in the process 

of being signed. 

Regarding Resolution 15/02, Comoros has continued to carry out awareness-raising 

campaigns to strengthen sampling at landing sites in order to achieve the objective of this 

Resolution. 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 

Said BOINA 

Head of delegation 


